
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

10 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 21st March we will be marking Comic Relief Red Nose Day in school.   
 
This day will be a non uniform day when the children can wear red to raise funds for this 
worthy cause. The children can also wear red noses and novelty headwear if they would like 
to. Please remember the children will still need to bring coats and wear sensible shoes.  
 
There will be collection buckets at the gate at drop off and pick up and also in the classroom.  
Please give as much as you can to support this charity.  Further details of how the money 
is used can be found on their website.  
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/#:~:text=Red%20Nose%20Day%20is%20back,fo
r%20a%20night%20of%20laughs.  
 
If you have any questions please see your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs Bailey   
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